
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Federal Communications Commission 
Office of Engineering and Technology 
445 12th Street, SW 
Washington, DC 20554 
 
 
 
Subject:  Correction to FCC ID 
 
 
To whom it may concern, 
 
This application has a typo in the FCC ID.  It is labeled as  ADB9ZWRTR091A 
but it should have been ADB9ZWRTR090A.  Can you please correct this on the 
application?   All of the supporting documents uploaded are in support of 
ADB9ZWRTR090A.  Once this has been corrected I will upload the rest of the 
exhibits. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
 
Best regards, 

 
 
Shane Ryan 
Type Acceptance  
Commercial Service 
FURUNO USA Inc. 
(360) 834-9300 X5060 
(360) 834- 833-5195 
sryan@furuno.com 
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